PATIENT 7 ¢ CENTERED

For their excellent approach to health care,

ONE COMMUNITY HEALTH - THE DALLES

Is hereby recognized as a
Patient-Centered Primary Care Home

Tier: 3 Date: 1/30/2014

This clinic has hereby met the 2014 standards prescribed by the state of
Oregon to be recognized as a Patient-Centered Primary Care Home.
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Bruce Goldberg, MD Q
Director, Oregon Health Authority

Jeanene Smith, MD, MPH
Chief Medical Officer
Administrator, Office for
Health Policy and Research
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